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Estabrook, Katie@ARB

From: Jose Aviles <jose1995aviles@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 4:57 PM
To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: 3238345203

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Clerk of the Board, 
 
Francisco  trucking appreciate the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced 
Clean Fleets Regulation (ACF). 
 
But this, will force small companies like mine go out of Bussines 
 
We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with 
technology and not technology catching up with the regulation. 
 
Thank you, 
Francisco trucking 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jose Aviles 
4267 Carlin Ave Apt 5 
Lynwood, CA 90262 
jose1995aviles@gmail.com 
 


